24,

BOARD PROJECT PROPOSALS — RESPONSES FROM BUSINESS UNITS

The gttached responses have been received from the City Streets Unit on the Project Proposals that
were submitted by the Board in September.

In accordance with past practice, and in acknowledgement of timing for processing at this time of the
year, any issues remaining after consideration of the responses are usually delegated to the Chairman
and Deputy Chairman to represent the Board in conveying any concerns to the Unit(s).

Staff
Recommendations: 1. That the responses received from the City Streets Unit be reviewed by
the Board.
2. That the Chairman and Deputy Chairman be delegated power to act in
representing any Board concerns on the responses received.
Chairman’s

Recommendation: That the foregoing recommendations be adopted.


Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


